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***S P E C I A L   E D I T I O N*** 

It has just been announced that the Stagecoach Inn has been sold and that 
the new owners are going to close it down for two years to remodel and make 
upgrades. 

Jeanne Clark is busily trying to locate a place for the 2016 Meet in the nearby 
area and at the same time of year. Please contact her with any suggestions for 
a location. Her e-mail is: clarkwc@aol.com. 

We will keep you informed on dates and location for the 2016 Meet through 
this e-Letter and on the Meet’s website (www.texaspackardmeet.com). 

The following is being offered as a personal statement by the writer for the 
members of the four Texas regions to consider. 

Perhaps this is a good time to  change the Meet’s location to someplace other 
than Salado. I say this because the town has not improved over the years. 
Each year there is less and less to do, fewer places to eat, and business to visit. 
We have an opportunity here to explore other locations. Central Texas offers 
the convenience of being equal distance from all parts of the state and has 
worked well for decades. Cities like Georgetown or the Waco area offer more 
and better accommodations and places of interest to dine and shop. 

Our immediate goal is to help Jeanne find a place to meet in 2016. 
Discussions about future Meets can be discussed later, but it is something to 
think about in the meantime. 
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